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9 December 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 

On Wednesday 18 December we will be organising our Christmas Dinner.  Students will be 

able to purchase a 2 course meal from the canteen for £3.20  
 

Our meals will be as follows- 
 

Turkey wrapped in Bacon with a stuffing centre, 
Chipolata, 
Roast Potatoes, 
Carrots, 
Sprouts, 
Gravy  
 

Vegetarian Nutless Roast Slice, 
Roast Potatoes, 
Carrots, 
Sprouts, 
Gravy  
 

Pudding  
Chocolate Sponge  
 

In order to provide students with enough space to sit, eat and enjoy this meal we will be 

organising a separate sitting time for each year group.  We hope that this will give the 

students the opportunity to participate and enjoy a traditional Christmas meal with their 

friends.  The arrangements will also mean that we will be adjusting the times of the school 

day and break times.  We will share these with the students in the days preceding.  
 

Please be advised that we will be providing Christmas meals only during Lunch service on 

Wednesday 18 December.  Students will be able to purchase snacks and cold food during 

breaktime as usual. There will be sandwiches available at lunchtime as an alternative to 

the Christmas meal also.  
 

We hope that your child will be able to join us in participating in the Christmas 

Dinners.  Should you have any questions and queries, please feel free to contact via main 

reception. 
 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr P Balkwill 

Headteacher 


